
7/3/81 
 
 
Dear Dr. Ferrater-Mora, 
 
I know these aren’t as good as yours, but I hope you like them. Thank you so much for 
the picture you sent me! It’s lovely. 
 
Please, please forgive me for not writing sooner. I wasn’t able to check my contact at 
Little Brown as soon as I would have liked. 
 
Anyway, re: the dictionary of Philosophy –it seems that Little Brown isn’t really into 
publishing reference book very much, as it’s doubtful that they’d be interested in a 
Dictionary of Philosophy. I don’t know which publishers you’re tried already so you may 
have tried this one, but if you haven’t, how about Godine Publisher? They’re a small, 
very selective publishing house in Boston that might be interested in Philosophy. 
Please do let me know if I can be of any further assistance. 
 
I hope that you and Mrs. Ferrater Mora are enjoying the summer. I’ve been having fun 
being out of school, and getting re-acquainted with Boston. 
 
Thanks once again for the picture. Give my regards to Mrs. Ferrater-Mora, and please 
keep in luck— 
 
Take care, 
 
 [Signatura] 


